
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
TRACY CITY COUNCIL  

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Tracy City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday, April 17, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. has been 
canceled.  The next regular meeting of the Tracy City Council will be 
held on Tuesday, May 1, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, 
City Hall, 333 Civic Center Plaza, Tracy. 
 
 
Posted: April 10, 2018  

 
        

 
     Mayor 
        
 

 


